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October, 2016 
 

Dear Year 9 Parent/Carer, 
 
Re:  Remembrance Day Service  
 
As I am sure you are aware, Tavistock College hold a Remembrance Day Service every year in which all 
our Year 9 students attend.  This will happen within the school day and students will walk to and from the 
Church, escorted by members of staff and tutors. 
 
If you have not already done so, please could you sign the consent page in your child’s Planner which 
indicates that we have your Consent for their attendance at the Service.  Please ensure this is completed 
and returned to school no later than Friday, 28th October.  If you do not consent to your child attending 
the service, please can you inform Mrs Hillier on the email address below or on 01822 614231 extn 325, 
before Friday, 28th October. 
 
The Service will take place on Friday, 11th November at 10.40 am (the service should be over by 11.45 
am) at Tavistock Parish Church, St Eustachius and all parents and grandparents are warmly invited to 
come and join us at the ceremony.  There will also be a rehearsal on Thursday 10th November during the 
morning. 
 
We will also have some students from other year groups who will play a role within the service which 
may be as a cadet or as a reader. 
 
All students should be in full school uniform and bring a coat for the walk to the Church.  The exception 
to this is that the Air and Army Cadets will be in their respective service uniform, all day. 
 
If you have any queries regarding these arrangements please contact 
r.hillier@tavistockcollege.devon.sch.uk 
 
Many thanks. 
 

 
 
Mr N Read 
Head of Year 9 
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